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MEMORANDUM

TO : THE PENR OFFICER
Province of Palawan

FROM : THE OIC, REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

SUBJECT LETTER DATED 23 NOVEMBER 2023 OF FORESTER DENNIS
ALDRIN VELASCO

DATE : DEC 212023

Anent your memorandum dated 24 November 2023 on the aforecited subject, please
be informed that the appeal of For. Dennis Aldrin Velaso to credit his training on Leadership
and Management Program conducted by the SYNERGY Training and Development, Inc. has
been considered, as relayed by the Assistant Regional Director for Management Services and
Chair, Human Resource Merit Promotion and Selection Board (HRMPSB).

According to ARD Donna Mayor-Gordove, the matter was discussed during the online
meeting of the HRMPSB members and those with appeals with Director Miriam M. Marcelo,
Human Resource Development Service, DENR Central Office held last 24 October 2023. In
fact, the subject applicant had already undergone the examination and interview processes.

For your information.

FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR., CESO IV
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